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DON’T 

FORGET! 
 June 7: Assembly 

1:00pm Feat. 1M 

 June 11: Gr. 4 Visit to 

NCI @ 9:30am 

 June 12-13: Golf MB 

Demonstration  

 June 13: LAST HOT 

LUNCH:  Subway 

 June 14: Assembly 

9:10am 

 June 14: All Library 

books to be returned  

 June 14: Last day of 

milk sales for the year 

 June 20 & 21: Athletes 

in Action here at NES 

 June 26: Summer Fun 

Day Assembly 9:10 

 June 26: Last day of 

classes  

 June 27: No classes 

 June 28: No classes 

 September 3:  Meet 

the teacher 

 September 4: Back to 

School 

REPORT CARDS  

Report cards will be 

available on the    

Parent Portal on   

Wednesday, June 

26th.  If you are not 

signed up or Parent 

Portal your child 

will bring a paper 

copy home at the 

end of the day. 

Roots of Empathy 
 

The staff at Niverville Elementary School works hard to teach the 

“whole child”. This includes the  academic, physical, emotional, and 

social aspects of every student under our care. 

 

We have been trained and use a number of programs and techniques in each of the  

aspects mentioned above. We are excited to include a program called “Roots of      

Empathy” in the upcoming year. For more than ten years across Canada and             

internationally, thousands of children have learned about empathy and respect for one 

another with the lessons started through their Roots of Empathy baby.  A mother and 

her baby are invited into the classroom and help create a world of understanding and 

empathy.  

 

The sessions are led by trained school staff. 
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The art auction was a great success 

we raised $1,390.  Thank you to all  

who participated. 

 GRADE 4 STUDENTS:  LETTER FROM NCI 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 4 Students, 

Niverville Collegiate Institute (NCI) Staff, Administration, and Parent Council invite you to join us in the 

NCI school gymnasium on Tuesday, June 11th @ 6:00pm. 

 

In preparation for September 2019, your child will be welcomed at NCI by attending a brief campus         

introduction on June 11th, 2019.  In the evening, we ask parents/guardians to join us for a one hour      

overview to help with a smooth school transition for families in September. 

 

Parents/Guardians will receive information on the school environment and resources, key messages and  

calendar events, helpful hints in navigating the school website, and an introduction to Parent Council.       

The evening will end with a tour of the school campus. 

 

Save the date and join us for refreshments, snack and information!  We appreciate your attendance and   
involvement to stay informed. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michael Koester   Tanya Pomaranski 

Principal, NCI    Chair, NCI Parent Council 
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OFFICE NEWS: 

SCHOOL BUSSING FOR SEPTEMBER 2019: 

Urban bussing times may be changing over the summer months.   At the end 

of August /beginning of September, please check the Hanover School Division 

website for updates on the urban bus schedule.                   

 

Website:  HSD.ca—Schools and Department—Transportation—Urban Bus Routes              

click on appropriate map or view routes.  

ARE  YOU MOVING? 

If you are moving over the summer or are aware of families moving into 

Niverville over the summer, before June 28th, please contact the school office 

as soon as possible.   

 

After June 28th, please contact the Transportation Department at Hanover School Division 

at (204)326-6471.  The transportation office is open all summer long.  This applies to both 

bussed and non-bussed students. 

GOLFING AT NES! 

Golf Manitoba is 

coming to NES on 

June 12th and 

13th to put on a 

mini golf clinic for all Grade1 to 

4 students.   

MILK SALES 
 

Last day for milk 

will be Friday, 

June14th 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Movie night last 

month raised 

$707.60 for the 

Hope Gateway School 

in Nairobi,  Kenya. 

Thank you to all who 

came out. 

NES would like to   

extend a  

THANK YOU  

to our PAC (Parent 

Auxiliary Council) for 

providing t-shirts for 

our Pre Kindergarten 

students 

All Library books need to 

be returned by June 14th 
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